
MAAA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2023 

NEXT MEETING:  JANUARY 15, 2023 – 1:30 PM 

CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB 

144 BRIDGE STREET, NEWTON, MA   02458 

DOORS OPEN AT 1PM 

NOTE:  THERE WILL A MEETING OF THE BOD AT 12:45 

 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

 



DECEMBER MEETING 

 

We said good bye to 2022 at the December meeting in style!  

Those who arrived early were treated to a Christmas parade on 

the main street side of the Club.  Inside we enjoyed a wide 

selection of Christmas and holiday music in both the play along 

and open mic segments of the meeting.  Attendance was good 

and there was plenty of food and goodies for everyone including 

members of the brass band who participated in the parade!  

Thanks to everyone who came and supported us. 

 

NE DIGITAL ACCORDION ORCHESTRA 

 

The NEDAO performed admirably on December 31
st
 as part of 

the Chatham First Night celebration.  The link below is a highlight 

video of the concerts.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kj57MNLGWwk 

 

KATIE HURWITZ & “ACCORDIONCOOL” 

Katie was the featured guest artist on the taping of Coach Dave’s 

TV show this past week.  Katie performed at the MAAA last 

summer and we hope to have her back again in 2023.  The one 

and only Cory Pesaturo “just happened to stop by” at the 

recording session and Katie and Cory had a ‘mini” jam session. 

The smiles say it all!! 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kj57MNLGWwk


 

 

 

  



UPCOMING ACCORDION/MUSIC EVENTS 

 

The Ruk Orchestra will be performing at Babson College on April 

16
th
.  Further details will be provided at a later date. 

The ATAM New England Music Festival will take place on March 

31, and April 1 & 2 at the Newton Marriott.  Please visit their 

website for further details as they become available. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS/HOUSEKEEPING 

 

 The 2023 MAAA meeting schedule will be posted in the 

February Newsletter. 

 In the event of cancellation due to inclement weather, 

notification will be made by email. 

 As always, member’s suggestions, comments, song 

selections, photos and stories, etc. are always welcome. 

 Relatives and friends are invited to all our meetings. 

 Refreshments and “goodies” are appreciated. 

 New members are welcome 

 



 

 

MAAA CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Guy Lombari, President    L150@cox.net   

Robert Bonanno, Vice President   Rabonamd@aol.com 

Carmen D’Angelo, Treasurer   dangeloc@comcast.net  

Newsletter Submissions    L150@cox.net 

Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   jimgansett@verizon.net 

 

Hope to see everyone on the 15
th

! 

 

 

mailto:L150@cox.net
mailto:dangeloc@comcast.net
mailto:L150@cox.net
file:///C:/Users/user/Music/MAAA%202022_2023/jimgansett@verizon.net

